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   I oppose Senate Bill 210. I have lived in Oregon for 45 years, and have been of 

voting age for that entire time. Though the vote-by-mail ballots are counted by 

machines as I found out by calling my local election office, the accuracy of the vote 

totals is extremely trustworthy. The vote-by-mail system of casing one's vote is both 

convenient and thorough. It includes all the candidates and tax proposals, and 

because mail-in ballots are sent only to the voter's registered address - and includes 

their signature - fraud is not an issue.  

 

   Keep the long-standing and current system of vote-by-mail to and for the citizens of 

Oregon. 

 

             Sincerely,  David Burham   (541)   343 - 0771   (Land Line / shop, home and 

teaching studio) 


